
From: "Singh, Sandra" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 1/10/2024 7:51:52 PM 
Subject: Update: Oppenheimer Park By-law compliance 

 
Hello Mayor and Councillors, 

 
Further to last night’s update on the daily By-law enforcement work at Oppenheimer Park on January 9, please find 
an update on today’s daily work: 

 
 There were 13 tents in Oppenheimer this morning and all tent occupants complied with the By-law except for 
one tent whose occupant is under the direction of paramedics. Staff decided to allow that tent to stay up. 

 Five people associated with the structures were going into housing and three into shelter beds. 
 As per the update today, to support people without housing to come inside, ACCS staff and partners have 
activated our Warming Centres in addition to the EWR beds. 

 The most up-to-date information on places for people to come inside to stay warm are provided on the 
https://vancouver.ca/ website in a yellow alert ribbon at the top of the page. 

 
Thank you, 

Sandra 

Sandra Singh | Deputy City Manager 
 

Pronouns: she/her 
 

Assistant: Stacey Crawford 
Phone: 604-871-6135 
E-mail: stacey.crawford@vancouver.ca 
Pronouns: she/her 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges the unceded homelands of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwx̱wú7mesh 
(Squamish), and Selílwitulh (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 
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